Advice for School Crossing Patrol Staff — September 26", 27t" & 28"

School Crossing Patrollers

Due to the impending strike action by GMB and Unison which is taking place on Tuesday 26,
Wednesday 27 and Thursday 28 September, | am aware that School Crossing patrollers are not part
of the strike action planned, however, due to the schools being closed for pupils you will not be
required to carry out school crossing patrol duties on these days. To ensure you are paid for these
days, please contact 01292 616445. If you do not make contact as requested, you will not be paid
for the 3 days when the strike action is taking place. Duties will resume as normal on Friday 29
September.

Please note if strike action is suspended, you will be required to return to your normal hours and
duties.



